City of Hills and Dales
Notes Regarding the City Commission Meeting
Thursday, December 14, 2023
7:00 p.m.

The Commission did not have a quorum for the meeting to be held on Thursday, December 14,
2023; therefore, there was no meeting and there are no meeting minutes.

The next regularly scheduled Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, January 11, 2024.

Aodoe A /11202

Approved by Date ¢
Mayor Andreas Wokutch
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Emittéd by Date
Clty Clerk Jeanne Keats

NEXT COMMISSION MEETING — Thursday, January 11, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
Location TBA



